
 
 
 

Pitt County Board of Education 
1717 West 5th Street 

Greenville, NC 27834 
September 2, 2020 

 
 

NOTICE 
 

  
The Pitt County Board of Education hereby gives Notice of a Special Called meeting to be called 
to order at 9:00 am on Friday, September 4, 2020, in the Board Room located on the third floor 
of 1717 West 5th Street, Greenville, NC 27834. 

The purpose of this meeting is to consider a recommendation to add one virtual day per week of 
face to face instruction and to take any necessary actions. 

The meeting can be viewed via http://go.pittschools.org/livestream1 


